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Carey Certo

From: ROBERT SULLIVAN <robertlsullivan@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2022 9:14 AM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: Camas Station

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect 
the email for ITD review. 
 
 
Dear Lauren Hollenbeck and City of Camas, 
 
I am concerned with a carcinogen emitting gas station being sited adjacent to an elementary school. I have two young 
children, the first to start kindergarten at Prune Hill elementary this year. The East wind will carry benzene directly 
toward the school. Also note that the high traffic pattern specific to school drop of and pick up the will be adversely 
affected by fueling cars on their way to work. The road is also congested during sport practices in the park. Thank you 
for your time. Please advise if a public hearing has been scheduled. 
 
Robert Sullivan 
1550 NW Whitman St 
Camas, Wa 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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